Name: 							Date: 								
Contact Information: 											

													


Deadline: April 28, 2023
Thomas Makely
Office of Temporary and Disability Assistance
40 N. Pearl St., 16th Fl.
Albany, NY 12243

E-mail to: thomas.makely@otda.ny.gov

Re:	Comment for Rule Review of 18 NYCRR Part 352, TDA-32-02-0004 Shelter Allowance
Dear Thomas Makely:
I am submitting this comment for the Office of Temporary and Disability Assistance’s rule review of the shelter allowance and shelter supplements at 18 NYCRR Part 352, published in the New York State Register on January 25, 2023.
The cash assistance shelter allowance (the part of the cash assistance grant for rent) is too low. It has not been increased since 2003, and rents have more than doubled since that time. The shelter allowance and supplement allowances should be increased because:











Signed: 												
